
 

 

Tuesday 3rd June 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our Sports Day will be held on Friday 27th June at Harrogate Grammar School. The event will follow 

a similar format to previous years. Please see the important information below: 

 

• KS2 Sports Day will run from 12:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

• Children will have their lunch before walking up to Harrogate Grammar School and will leave 

school at 12:00 p.m. 

• The children will participate in one of two carousels of activities – a Year 3/4 carousel and a 

Year 5/6 carousel.  

• Children should come to school wearing their PE kits, preferably with their coloured house t-

shirts. 

• Please ensure your child brings a drinks bottle, hat and wears a jumper or light jacket if the 

weather is cool. 

• Children can be collected from HGS at the end of Sports Day. Any children that need walking 

back to school for the Hive/after school clubs will return to school with staff.  

 

Spectator Information 

 

• Parking is available at Harrogate Grammar School via the Sixth Form entrance/overflow car 

park. 

• Parents may walk directly to the school playing fields — there is no need to sign in at HGS. 

• A refreshments stall will be available for parents only during the event. Please note that 

refreshments will not be provided for children. 

• No dogs are allowed on the school premises or playing fields — thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

If you are available to assist with walking children to and from the event, or able to help lead a 

group around the activity carousel, please email me your availability by Wednesday 18th June. My 

e-mail address is: coateswortha@wes.rklt.co.uk  

 

Thank you in advance for your support in making this a successful and enjoyable event for the 

children. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Coatesworth 

Year 3/4 Phase Leader 
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